
 
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact:  Stephanie McFarland 

         Phone:   (317) 234-3793 

         Email:  media@dol.in.gov  

 

 

INDIANAPOLIS (Jan. 18, 2011) – Stephanie McFarland, Director of Public Relations for the Indiana 

Department of Revenue, will assume the additional role of public information officer for the Indiana 

Department of Labor effective immediately.  

 

Media requests for the Indiana Department of Labor should still be directed to media@dol.in.gov or to 

McFarland at 317-234-3793.  

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

About the Indiana Department of Labor:  
The mission of the Indiana Department of Labor is to advance the safety, health and prosperity of 

Hoosiers in the workplace. In order to make significant strides, we emphasize both enforcement and 

compliance assistance by employers. www.in.gov/dol.  
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